
Quota International of Fort

2April 2022

Left to Right
Kathleen Dzura, her new friend Lyric, our Beloved Nan Winterstein,

Sheila Morris, President Emily, Secretary Sue Sweeney, Treasurer Carol Zeber
Elizabeth Dittmar, Jackie Rule

Nine of us met for lunch on Saturday, April 30th and had a most wonderful time visiting with
one another. Between meeting for lunch last month and again this month, we realized how
much we enjoy being together during the day, rather than night. We agreed we’d like to have
lunch meetings in the future and set our next time together for Saturday, May 21st at the Sea
Watch in Lauderdale-by-the-Sea. We hope to see all members on this day!

We really enjoyed meeting and getting to know Kathleen’s new friend Lyric and hope she will
join us when she’s in town. It’s always a treat to see Nan Winterstein. She promised she’d
drive down from Sanford once in a while to visit us again.
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President, Emily McCrater

Cell Phone: (954) 400-9687

Email: ekmnfla2@aol.com

Secretary, Sue Sweeney

Cell Phone: (914) 246-4403

Email: sueg.sweeney@gmail.com

Treasurer, Carol Zeber
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Email: ckzeber@icloud.com

Fundraising Chair, Sheila Morris
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Next Social & Meeting!
Saturday

May 21, 2022 (Noon)

Sea Watch on the Ocean
2001 South Ocean Blvd.

Lauderdale-by-the-Sea

Please RSVP 
ckzeber@icloud.com

Fort Lauderdale High School
Awards Night 

Wednesday, May 11, 2022
6:00 p.m.  

Each year since 1997 (24 years), the
Quota Club of Fort Lauderdale has
awarded a $1000 scholarship to the Fort
Lauderdale High School senior who is
going to college and who has recorded
the most community service hours.

A member of our club has always
announced the award in person at the
high school’s Awards Night. However,
since the COVID Lock Down, President
Emily has provided a video
announcement. This year we are thrilled
to be able to make this announcement in
person once again.

Scholarship Committee Chair Verra Roth
is in touch with BRACE advisor Cammy
Wolf and information on the winner this
year will be provided in the next
Chatterbox.

June 25 Elizabeth
July 5 Sheila
August 13 Jackie
August 22 Sue
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